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January 5, 2023 
 

 

 

RE: ELANY RENEWS COMPLIMENTARY CYBERSECURITY TRAINING OFFER FOR 

ACTIVE MEMBERS 

 

 

ELANY is extending its FREE cybersecurity awareness training offer through December 31, 2023. Since 

2017, ELANY has paid the full cost of training more than 39,000 active member employees. Licensed 

excess line brokers that have filed an insurance policy or endorsement for stamping with ELANY since 

January 1, 2021 are eligible to have up to 417 employees trained at no cost to the broker. 
 

Read more about our offer and register for training HERE. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding the content of this bulletin, please direct them to Howard Greene at 

hgreene@elany.org or (646) 292-5591. 
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